
  Oisterwijk, 07.11.2019 

Reach declaration 
Declaration for all products manufactured by, or delivered through Van de Borne b.v.

As Van de Borne b.v. is a downstream user, we are exempt for registration as described by Reach 
substances. Furthermore, we are not obliged to provide safety datasheets for our products. 

Suppliers of Van de Borne b.v. are requested to provide statements of their most recent Reach 
declarations. Conform article 33 of the Reach- regulations, Van de Borne as well as our suppliers are 
bound to inform our customers concerning the appearance of substances mentioned in the SVHC list 
(Substances of Very High Concern), above the required described maximum (0,1%) 

We confirm that we have not received any information or data from our suppliers regarding the 
appearance of SVHC listed substances in any of our primary material. 

In the event of a new candidate substance appearing in the products, or changes to levels of an 
existing substance which would result in an excedence of the maximum levels as stated by Reach 
that we supply, we will inform you immediatly as is our legal obligation. 

The present statement was issued and published on basis of the current laws and regulations as well 
as in accordance with the best of our present knowledge. 

Van de Borne b.v. 

P. v.d. Borne

director




